
First Grade News 

February 17, 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

Phonics/Penmanship: 

Due to the short week, we will not be introducing new word wall words. Please 

continue to practice all introduced words at home. Students should be able to read 

and spell each word in a snap! 

 

We have introduced contractions. A contraction is a shortened form of one or two 

words. In a contraction, an apostrophe takes the place of the missing letter or 

letters. Some contractions are: it’s (it is), I’m (I am), can’t (cannot), how’s (how is). 

 

Reading Workshop: 

Below are questions that are used in the classroom to extend thinking. Please use 

them at home while reading with your child. A copy will be coming home in your 

child’s folder. 

 



 

Writing 

Last week we asked you to help your child brainstorm topics that they would like to 

review. This week your child will be getting their very own Tiny Topic Notebook. 

This notebook will serve as a place to store ideas for future reviews. Some ideas 

are movies like Frozen and Big Hero 6 or restaurants like Super Duper Weenie and 

Bear and Grill.  They can also review places they’ve gone on vacation to like Disney 

or Atlantis.  The topics are endless! 

Please note: Your child may be bringing their notebook home to continue to write 

their topic ideas. The notebook MUST come back to school each day. Thank you! 

 

Math 

This week we will begin to explore 3-D shapes. Here are some great websites that 

your child used during Tech. time that you may want to try at home. Your child 

should be able to identify a cube, cylinder, pyramid, sphere, rectangular prism and a 

cone. 

 

http://www.e-learningforkids.org/math/lesson/school-bus-3d-objects/ 

 

http://www.e-learningforkids.org/math/lesson/world-of-fish-3d-space-size/ 

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Allison Cabezas 

Debbie Jacobs 

Maureen Rojee 
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